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A MEETING with Councillor Lynne Clarke has
failed to quell residents' concerns about future
development at North Maclean.

Under the latest draft South East Queensland Region­
al Plan, North Maclean is noted as a possible site for a
future light industrial estate.

About 10 residents last week met with Cr Clarke and 1\
council officers to voice their concerns about the pro­
posal and seek c~cil's stance on the issue.

Cr Clarke said she could not speak for her colleagues
but she was opposed to the proposal, however Cr Phil
Pidgeon.also at the meeting, said he believed the area's
potential for development should be investigated.

Munruben's Anne Page said the meeting did not instil
confidence in those present as it was clear council offi­

cers wer~ not aware of key background information
about the proposal.


